
A N D Y  W A R H O L

Directed Reading Program (DRP)
Presentation

COME AND JOIN US!

Thursday, December 1, 2022
Starting at 5:30 pm

Boyd 303 

Questions? Contact Tyler Genao at: tylergenao@uga.edu
 Pizza & soft drinks will be provided!



An introduction to a subject not covered by the departmental
coursework
An in-depth reading of a particular theorem or set of
theorems
A more advanced treatment of a standard subject

DRP is a semester-long experience wherein you'll have the
opportunity to explore an independent math project under
the supervision of a graduate student or a faculty mentor.

Projects often take one of the following forms:

Click Here to get more information about DRP!

What is the Directed Reading Program (DRP)?

https://www.math.uga.edu/directed-reading-program

